
 
 

Statement by the Prime Minister of Canada 
 
 
It is with great pleasure that I congratulate 
Michael Yellowlees on his inspirational 
Michael and Luna – A Rewilding Journey, as 
he walked across Canada to raise money and 
awareness for Trees for Life, a rewilding 
charity based in Scotland. 
 
Nine months ago, Michael Yellowlees, from 
Dunkeld, Scotland, began walking across 
Canada to raise funds and awareness for a 
Rewilding charity, Trees for Life. Michael 
started his amazing journey on the west coast 
in Tofino, British Columbia in early March 2021 and has walked close 
to 5000 miles. Michael has since raised over $50,000 for the charity.  
 
Michael chose Canada for this mission due to the many Scots who left 
their homeland generations ago, settled here, and contributed 
significantly to the fabric of our country. He was also inspired by the 
many and vast beautiful natural environments Canada continues to 
enjoy and protect.  
 
Despite the challenges faced by the pandemic, I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank Michael for his inspirational adventure. 
  
My best wishes on the successful completion of your incredible walk 
across Canada, Michael! 
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